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PDSC, Inc. PO Box 65832, Tucson, AZ  85728 

(520) 326-5567, pimadental@gmail.com, www.pimadentalstudyclub.com 

 

Dear Colleague:   

  

Thank you for your interest in the Pima Dental Study Club, Inc.  PDSC was formed in the mid-1970s by a 

group of Tucson dentists to provide a forum for members to network, obtain continuing education (CE) 

credit hours, and keep members informed on topics relevant to dentistry.  The club is a 501(c)(6) nonprofit 

educational organization. 

 

Membership is offered to individual dentists (not clinics or staff) on a calendar year basis.  Applications 

received now will be good for membership through the end of 2024.  Membership is renewed annually.  The 

Board of Directors has set the 2024 annual dues at $200.  Dues are prorated by half after June 30 for 

established dentists.  For new graduates, dues are waived through the end of the calendar year in which they 

graduate.  Membership dues are used to help pay for meeting and speaker expenses, operations and 

administrative expenses.  Contact the club office for other dues promotions. 

 

Our CE programs feature distinguished speakers who practice dentistry, medicine, law and business.  We 

emphasize BODEX requirements, clinical topics and occasionally, business topics. Members are 

encouraged to offer suggestions for speakers, excursions, topics and venues.  PDSC meetings are usually 

held on the second Wednesday of the month from September to May.  We do not meet in the summer 

months.  Periodically, the club offers CE excursions to great locations such as Alaska, Colorado and 

California.  Our calendar, program notices and policies, sponsor information and CE registration links are 

posted to our website for easy reference.   

 

CE registration fees are used to cover meal expenses. Additional club expenses are supported by 

sponsorships and membership dues.  With the exception of our valued sponsors, our CE meetings are 

commercial-free.  Nonmember dentists are welcome at our meetings but do not enjoy the benefit of favorable 

registration rates and do not receive program notices.  CE attendance lists are available to sponsors and to  

sponsors on request. 

 

PDSC corresponds by email to distribute club news, event announcements and registration information.   

The club does not sell member information, but we make club directories available to members on request 

for their personal reference.  To join, please complete the enclosed application and submit dues.  Dues can 

be paid by check and Zelle or Paypal at pimadental@gmail.com.     

  

We hope you will consider our invitation to become a part of PDSC and are sure you will enjoy your 

membership for years to come.  If you have any questions, please contact our Executive Director, Jane 

Coppola at (520) 326-5567 or pimadental@gmail.com or visit our website at 

www.pimadentalstudyclub.com.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Norman Don, DDS 
Norman Don, DDS 

2024 PDSC President  
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